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Rainfall so far this season has been adequate to locally excessive. As a result, dryness is not a major concern at this time.  
Seasonal rains are expected across the region, with some locally heavy rains expected. Although some localized flooding is 
possible across places like Panama, Costa Rica, southern Nicaragua and Guatemala, widespread flooding is not expected. As a 
result, no major weather hazards are anticipated during the assessment period.  
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The MFEWS weather hazards assessment process and products include participation by FEWS NET field and home offices,  NOAA-CPC, USGS, NASA, and a number of other national and 
regional organizations in the countries concerned.    Questions or comments about this product may be directed to Alvin.Miller@noaa.gov or 1-301-763-8000 x7552 
   


